EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

May 13, 2003

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: Delegation Regarding Sherbrooke School

ORIGINATOR: A. Sherwood, Board Secretary
INFORMATION

Ms Laurie Callihoo, a parent, has requested an opportunity to appear before the board
regarding Sherbrooke School.

A letter from Anne Sherwood, board secretary, dated May 8, 2003 advising that
arrangements have been made for Ms Callihoo to be heard by the board on Tuesday,
May 13, 2003 at 8:00 p.m. is attached (Appendix I).
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APPENDIX T - Correspondence from A. Sherwood, Board Secretary
APPENDIX I - (Green Page) Correspondence submitted by Ms Callihoo



